
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BRI/SRU 
 
13 June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As of tomorrow, Tuesday 14 June, Year 11 pupils will be on study leave when not in exams. The school will 
continue to run exam and ASDAN booster sessions over the remainder of the exam period, as outlined 
below.  Please note that pupils on the ASDAN course will be required to attend all remaining ASDAN booster 
sessions in order to complete the course. 
 
We have sent a text message out alongside this letter.  Please reply "yes" to this message if your child will be 
attending the booster sessions for the subjects they have exams remaining for, or "no" if your child will be in 
school for exams only.  
 
Pupils not in exams or boosters are not required to be in school.  All remaining exams are AM exams, and 
pupils should continue to arrive in school from 8.15am for a 9am exam start. 
 
For booster sessions, pupils should arrive in school in time to be in the classroom at the start of the session. 
 

Date Exam Booster sessions 

Tues 14 June Geography History or ASDAN (8.50 - 10.05), Science (10.05 - 11.15) 

Weds 15 June 
Combined Science 
Separate Science 

History (10.10 - 11.00 for Combined Science students) 
History (10.45 - 11.50 for Separate Science students) 

Thurs 16 June History ASDAN (8.50 - 9.55) Science (9.55 - 10.45), Spanish (11.00 - 11.50) 

Fri 17 June Spanish Science (11.00 - 11.50) 

Mon 20 June 
Combined Science 
Separate Science 

History (10.10 - 11.00 for Combined Science students) 
History (10.45 - 11.50 for Separate Science students) 

Tues 21 June History ASDAN (8.50 - 9.55), Science (9.55 - 10.45) 

Thurs 23 June 
Combined Science 
Separate Science 

 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at school. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Ben Riggott 
Headteacher  


